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Winter February 28, 2017

Water Levels and Rainfall

ebruary was yet another
F extremely mild winter month for
2017, yet it did yield some days

of precipitation and thus continued to
maintain the exceptional water levels that
we have been grateful for. Many well
water levels were still rising as they have
been for months, but there was also a
handful of wells that did go down. No
changes in water levels either way were
drastic by any means, mostly by only a
few tenths. This month we received 1.21
inches of rain here at the office, which
gives us 2.95 inches for the year so far.
Last year we only had a mere .65 inches
by the end of February! I am continuing
to work on finalizing all of the 2016 data
so very soon the water level graphs will
be mailed out. Many people in the district
begin to request that I collect and analyze
well water samples around this time of
year as it 1s free to all of those that live
within the district, so please do not
hesitate to give us a call and have us
come out to sample your well water. I do
not see rain in the forecast for the
beginning of March but lets hope that we
continue to receive rain and maintain
good water levels.
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